
$SOCIATIONof
VERNMENT

CCOUNTANTS

THE WASHINGTON
CONNECTION

Washington Chapter. P.O. Box 423 . Washington D.C. 20044-0423 . (703) 758-4080 . SEPTEMBER 1992

WASHINGTON CHAPTER
LUNCHEON MEETING

Thursday
September 3, 1992
Touchdown Club

2000 L Street, N.W.
(Near Farragut West Metro Stop)

SPEAKER

HONORABLE GERALD R. RISO
Special Advisor to

DHUD Secretary for
Financial Management

LUNCHEON:
MENU:
COST:

12:00 NOON
Grilled Chicken

$16 (Members)
$18 (Non-Members). Reservations strongly recommended.

. Call (703) 758-4080 Voice Mail through Tuesday
(September 1).. Non-Members are welcome.

. No-Shows are expected to pay, as the Chapter guar-
antees each meal to the Club.

. Walk-ins are welcome on space available basis.

DIFFERENT PERSPECTIVES
ON FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

Our September 3rd program offers you a unique range
of perspectives on financial management. Gerald Riso
has served in four different roles giving him a range
of viewpoints that few others in Federal financial
management possess. These include positions in pro-
gram management as a user of financial services, po-
sitions with direct responsibility for providing financial
services, assignments as a consultant to Federal Agen-
cies, and a central agency leadership role as OMB's
Associate Director for Management and Chief Finan-
cial Officer, preceding the CFO Act.

. Special Advisor to the Secretary for Financial Man-
agement-DHUD.

. Director of Student Assistance-DOED.

.Associate Director for Management and CFO-
OMB.

.Deputy Commissioner, INS-DO].

.Deputy Assistant Secretary for Health and Scientific
Affairs-DHHS.

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANTS
WASHINGTON CHAPTER

Sunday, Sept. 13. 1992 from 12 noon to 3:00 p.m.
Meet at Pier 4, 6th and Water Streets, Southwest

Cost: $11.50

Reservationsmust be made by September4. CalI703-7~, VoiceMall-Luncheon
Reservation
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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

In April of 1991, I was elected to be President of the Washington Chapter of the Association
of Government Accountants (AGA) for the program year of July 1992 through June 1993. I made
two campaign promises.

1. Assure that members have the opportunity to get more than the value of their dues from
AGA services and opportunities for career enhancement.

2. Have AGA better influence Federal decisions on accounting and auditing issues that have
more recently drifted to decision by generalists.

I take my promises seriously. At the end of this year, you, the members, can measure my
performance against those objectives.

Based on my observations this past year, I have prepared a draft business plan to carry out
those objectives. This plan means not just doing what we have done every year in the past. It
means looking at our activities and determining whether they contribute to these objectives or not.

I am, therefore, presenting to you a narrative summary outline of a business plan for the
Washington Chapter of AGA. I would like two forms of response. First, if you have suggestions

for change, please write them down and send them to me at the box number listed above. Second,
if you share these objectives and want to join the committees to carry them out, call me at 202-
622-0560 or 301-907-8137 (home). With the input I receive from you and from the Board, I will
complete a business plan for the year and submit it to the Board for approval. THIS IS YOUR
CHAPTER, LET ME HEAR FROM YOU! Your input will set new directions and help fill out the
details of what we have so far.

This summer, your officers and Board of Directors have worked to put the Chapter's program

year together. Here are some of the results thus far. We have an AGA Brunch Cruise on the Spirit
of Washington scheduled for September 13th. Sign up and get involved early. Our monthly Program
Director has the year's speaker selections completed. You will get a copy of the year's agenda in
September so you can plan ahead to attend our meetings. Our big education event is a three-
chapter, two-day seminar on February 1 & 2 at the Washington Marriott Hotel. This is going to
be a big one! Put it on your calendar now and get your training request in very early.

If we are going to do more this year and do more for the membership, we need more members
to join our committees, more members to run committees or create new ones. So call me!

Marcus W. Page, President

AGA Washington Chapter
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